
 

July 22, 2024 
 

 

To To 
Listing / Compliance Department Listing / Compliance Department 
BSE Limited National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, "Exchange Plaza", Plot No. C/1, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400001. 
 

G Block Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai - 400051 

Scrip Code: 543210  Symbol: AARTISURF  
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 

Subject: Intimation regarding receipt of request from Member of Promoter Group of the 
Company seeking re-classification from “Promoter Group” to “Public” category.  

This is to inform that Company has received request from the following member of “Promoter 
Group” on July 22, 2024 seeking re-classification from “Promoter Group” to “Public” 
Category in accordance with Regulation 31A of the Securities and Exchange Board of India 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI Listing 
Regulations”): 
 

Sr. No. Name of Member seeking reclassification No. of shares 
held 

% of 
holding 

1 Ratanben Premji Gogri 0 0 

The aforesaid letter will be placed before the Meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company 
and necessary steps will be taken in compliances with the SEBI Listing Regulations. 
 
You are requested to take the same on records. 

Thanking you, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
For Aarti Surfactants Limited 
 
 
 
Priyanka Chaurasia 
Company Secretary 
ICSI M. No. A44258 
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